
Subcommittee on Health, Safety, and Environment  
April 3, 2017 

UC 233 
 

AGENDA 
 
 

Membership: 
Jessica Abbott, SBS (to 2018), Chair 
Carl Danis, ARTS (to 2017) 
Ki Chae, EDUC (to 2017) 
Walter Lewallen, LETT (to 2017) 
Robert Arndt, Library (to 2017) 
Daren Nelson, NSM (to 2018) 
Misty Stone, Nursing (to 2018), Secretary 
McDuffie Cummings, Chief of Police 
Michael Bullard, Safety Officer for Environmental Health and Safety 
Representative, Staff Council 
 
I. Call to Order 
II. Approval of Minutes 
III. Approval of the Agenda 
IV. Report from the Chair 
V. Old Business  

a. Environmental concerns, especially in the Dial Building: Report from testing done in 
November 
b. Electric Vehicle Initiative Recommendation needed for faculty senate approval (see 
Appendix A) 

VI. New Business 
VII. Announcements 
VIII. Adjournment 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Appendix A.  
	
	
Recommendation	for	Growing	Electric	Vehicle	(EV)	Charging	Initiative	
1/12/2017	
	
In	light	of	recent	$10,000	grant	awarded	to	UNCP	from	Duke	Energy	Progress	to	install	two	EV	charging	
stations	in	parking	lot	26	(resident	student	lot)	at	Village	Apartments,	which	will	bring	the	total	number	
of	charging	stations	on	campus	from	four	up	to	six,	the	following	is	recommended:	
Offer	an	EV	permit,	decal	or	sticker	for	any	UNCP	EV	driver	to	purchase	in	addition	to	their	student,	
staff,	faculty	or	special	reserved	parking	permit	which	would	allow	them	to	use	anyone	of	the	
campus’s	charging	stations	for	four	hours,	then	they	are	to	move	and	park	in	one	of	their	designated	
lots.	The	funds	from	the	costs	of	this	EV	permit	will	be	used	to	cover	costs	associated	with	the	
electricity,	maintenance	and/or	future	replacement	costs	to	sustain	this	initiative.	Note:	these	level	2	EV	
chargers	will	fully	charge	vehicles	within	four	hours.	Currently,	UNCP	has	six	EV	drivers	consisting	of	
faculty,	staff	and	students,	based	on	charging	station	usage	and	observation.	Per	the	2016	commuting	
survey	(Sep	2016),	14	EV	drivers	were	reported.			
EV	charging	station	locations	on	campus:	

1. Lot	17	(visitor)	central	part	of	campus	
2. Lot	17	(visitor)	central	part	of	campus	
3. Lot	6	(faculty/staff)	south	side	of	campus	
4. Lot	14	(general:	means	students,	faculty	or	staff)	central	part	of	campus	
5. *Lot	26	(resident	student)	north	side	of	campus	
6. *Lot	26	(resident	student)	north	side	of	campus	

	
*To	be	installed	Spring	Semester	2017	via	a	grant	from	Duke	Energy	Progress	
	
	
	
Discussed	and	recommended	by	the	UNCP	sustainability	Council	on	1/11/2017.	Feedback	requested	from	SGA,	
Faculty	Senate	and	Staff	Council	
POCs:	Jay	Blauser	(x6509)	or	Daren	Nelson	(x4589)	
	
 
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	



Appendix B. 
 
Notes from HSES meeting 3/13/2017 (no quorum; no formal minutes) 
 

a. Campus smoking policy—email should be sent to campus community 
  

b. Skateboarding and bicycle policy  
  --official policy was emailed to committee a few weeks ago 
  

c. Environmental concerns, especially in the Dial Building 
--Jessica Abbott will be meeting with David Hatch to discuss results from air 
quality tests; will present those results at April’s HSES meeting 

  
d. Students crossing Prospect Road 
 
e. Students’ lack of safety with trains parked/stalled at crossings 

--Michael Bullard knows of an individual who can set up a table in the UC 
educating students/visitors about railroad crossing safety; an ideal time to have 
this information table would be when foot traffic is high, perhaps during 
Pembroke Day 
 --Michael will contact the point person 

 
f. Daren Nelson, co-chair of Sustainability Council will discuss the Electric Vehicle 
Initiative Recommendation  
 

	


